
Dear Parents & Caregivers, 

 

We had a rather disruptive week last week, with 

the school being closed for two days, and then 

many children still not being able to get to school 

for the remainder of the week. 

Hopefully everyone has recovered from the wet 

and this weeks predicted weather bomb does not 

amount to much! 

 

HOMEWORK: 
Thank you to all those people who handed in last 

weeks homework. There will be no homework this 
week but there will be end of terms table quizzes 

on Wednesday afternoon.  

Children who have handed in their homework 

every week will receive a special award at this 

weeks assembly. 

 
 

END OF TERM: 

 

School finishes this THURSDAY 13th April - same 
time as usual. 

We will end the term with a “BEACH PARTY” in 
the afternoon with dancing and other fun stuff. 

Everyone is asked to bring along something for a 

shared lunch 

 

TERM TWO Starts on Monday 1st May.  
 

 

CURRICULUM: 
Our Oceans integrated unit will continue for the 

first two weeks of Term 2.  

In week 3 of Term 2 we are planning an “Open 

Day” at Aberfeldy School and will be inviting all 

whanau along to see our work. We have lots of 

other exciting new learning programmes taking 

place next term as well.  

 

ABERFELDY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

E - m a i l :  A b e r f e l d y . c l a s s @ x t r a . c o . n z  
R D  3 ,  W a n g a n u i    P h :  ( 0 6 )  3 4 2  5 7 5 7   

10th April 2017  -  Week Eleven / Term One 

CONTACT DETAILS  for VAN   Please contact Van drivers or Fran, before 7.30am, if your child will not be on 

the van :    Fran 027 289 3913                Steve  027 496 3331          Terry  021 202 6020 

SENIOR STUDENTS PERMISSION SLIP FOR “ ALL ABOUT MYSELF”  

 

These forms MUST Be returned to school tomorrow! 

 

 I give permission for my child (ren)………………………………  to take part in the “All About Myself Pro-

gramme”  

 

Signed: ……………………………….………..          Date: ……………………. 

DUFFY ROLE MODEL ASSEMBLY: 

The kids really enjoyed meeting Stephanie (Steph) 

McKenzie (24) today  (Monday), she really enjoyed 

her time with the students and even stayed to have 

a couple of games outside with the children. 

 


